
From: Marguerite Daly
To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: National Popular Vote - YES!!
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:19 AM

Rules Committee,

Dear Oregon state senate committee- please get the bill about the National Popular Vote out
of committee and into the full Senate. This bill deserves a vote. As an Oregonian, I would be
proud to have my vote for president be pooled with whoever wins the national popular vote.
Seems like a great way to prevent a lot of back room shenanigans throughout the country. 
Best regards, 
Maggie Daly

Marguerite Daly 
marguerite.l.daly@gmail.com 
1021 NE 33rd Ave. 
Portland, Oregon 97233
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